Volunteer Officer Report December 2019

Bailey Marchant — Environmental Students’ Officer

What has been worked on in the past month?

Getting all funding applications sorted for the enviro-fayre.
Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins

First funding application approved.

Represented the student body at the climate and sustainability committee.
Got feedback from students during speak week.

Elected a new secretary into the committee.

Plans for next month

Arrange interesting stall holders at the enviro-fayre.
Advertise the enviro-fayre to get as many attendees as possible.



